
 

 
 
March 31, 2025 

 
Public Notice- Potential for Heavy Rainfall 

 
Attention Property Owners: 

There is the potential for heavy rainfall in the coming days, which may lead to increased 
water levels, localized flooding, and excess runoff in low-lying areas. Property owners 
are encouraged to take proactive measures to minimize potential water damage. 

Residents can help protect their properties by: 

• Ensuring proper drainage around homes and buildings. 
• Installing sump pumps with appropriate outlets and backup protection. 
• Keeping catch basins and swales on their property clear of obstructions. 

Certain areas of the Township may experience temporary flooding, particularly around 
ditches, culverts, catch basins, and road crossings. Localized flooding and heavy runoff 
in fields and low-lying areas are expected but are typically short-term. 

If you suspect an issue with a municipal drain on or near your property, please contact 
the Drainage Department. We will investigate and address any concerns as quickly as 
possible. 

For more information on municipal drains, visit our website at the link below. 

https://www.malahide.ca/en/popular-services/popular-services-drainage.aspx 

Drainage Department contact information: 
 
Bob Lopez C. Tech 
Drainage Superintendent 
519-773-5344 ext. 238 
blopez@malahide.ca 
 
 

https://www.malahide.ca/en/popular-services/popular-services-drainage.aspx

